
 

 

 
 
 
September 28, 2023 
 
 
Galion City Health Department 
The Honorable Thomas O’ Leary, President 
113 Harding Way East 
Galion, Ohio 44833 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor O’ Leary, Board of Health President,  
 
The Ohio Department of Agriculture, Division of Food Safety is in receipt of your departments’ 
reply to the survey that was conducted of the Galion City Health Department’s Retail Food 
Establishment Program. The submitted action plan for item numbers 8, 23, and 33 has been 
accepted as appropriate.  
 
This letter will be included as an addendum to your survey file. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 614-582-4003. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jason Ahrens, Program Coordinator   
Division of Food Safety 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc. Jason McBride, MS, MPH, Health Commissioner, Galion City Health Department 
 Andrea Barnes, REHS, Director of Environmental Health, Galion City Health Department 
 Division of Food Safety File, ODA 
  


